
GWGSA softball coaches, 

Spring softball season is fast approaching.  The GWGSA board is putting together a list of prospective 

coaches for the 2018 season.  If you and/or your assistant(s) are interested in coaching this year, please 

contact me by March 1. 

 

Here are the scheduled events for the upcoming season: 

Field Day:  March 3rd—Season field prep begins at 9:00 AM  

Registration ends: March 16th 

Coach’s Meeting: March 22nd—6 PM  Eastmont High School Rm 127, required Concussion 

protocol/Cardiac arrest training included 

Skills Assessment: March 24th—10:00 AM Make-up date is the 27th at 5:30-7:00 PM 

Draft:   March 29th—6:30-8:30 PM   Douglas County PUD Auditorium 

Coaches/Players clinic: April 14th—10:00–3:00 PM Sterling (Pitching, Fielding, and Hitting) 

Rosters to Coaches: Due the second week in April, practices to begin after Spring Break. 

Regular scheduled games are on weeknights.  8U and T-ball games begin April 30th. 10U & 13U games 

begin with a Jamboree the weekend of May 12th. 

Please email or call me with any ideas or questions. Please include the age group you are interested in 

coaching or assisting with. 

We want to honor your commitment to volunteering by providing the best experience possible for the 

coaches, players and their families.  We are open to suggestions and look forward to hearing from you. 

  

Thank you,  

Lonnie Walls, GWGSA 

tlcwalls@hotmail.com or (509)668-1724 

 

mailto:tlcwalls@hotmail.com

